March 5, 2021
Dear Mr. Fischbach,

Thank you for the assistance for Licensing Liquor Outdoor patio at Mucci’s Italian.
We are excited for the opportunity to serve the neighborhood on an outdoor
patio.

| mailed letters, requesting consent, to all of the persons listed in your
neighborhood radius list. The letter included an invite to the District Council Land
Use meeting, that occurred on Wednesday, March 3, 2021, to learn about the
plan as well as voice any concerns. The letter also included a self-addressed
stamped envelope for ease of return. In all, we have received 24 signed approvals
and 1 return letter in opposition. | believe these results are indicative of general
approval from the neighborhood. |should note that there was not one word in
opposition of our patio addition at the District Council meeting.

Due to COVID-19, | do not believe a door knocking campaign would be received
well by the neighbors, nor am | comfortable with this process, due to the current
state of the pandemic. | have offered invites and access to discuss my proposal at
the neighborhood District Council Land Use meeting, on March 3 and a letter
asking for permission from our neighbors.

With the attached application, filing fee, site plan and neighborhood approval
letter, we believe we have made a good faith effort to garner neighborhood
approval for liquor service on an outdoor patio. We look forward to hearing back
from you and are hopeful our outdoor patio will be approved.

Best,

Tim Niver
Mucci’s Italian



